
     NOTICE       

 
 

Brush Pick-up  

Wednesday January 8th  
 

 

 

*All Brush MUST Be Put Out 

According To The Guidelines Noted  

On The Recycling Schedule! 

Call the Borough Hall with any Questions~ 494-9196 
 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget To Put Out Your 

Christmas Trees! 

 

*Next Brush Pick-Up January 22nd* 


